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DIVENSIFIED ANCHITECTURAL CONEGULTING

Re: Ingles Markets Warehouse Expansion
Black Mountain, NC

To: Whom it may concern,

This writing is to inform you that Little Diversified Architectural Consulting, Inc. (LITTLE) has had a wonderful
working relationship with LTI Contracting for the past couple years relating to the referenced project. LTI
Contracting graciously provided extensive detail design consuiltation during the design phase of the project
and continued to advise, when requested, throughout the construction phase. We found their knowledge of
cold storage construction to be second to none and most helpful throughout the project.

We found their workmanship and professionalism in the field to be outstanding and their attention to detail
superior. Their installation has provided the owner with a building they can not only be proud of from an
esthetic standpoint, but also from a quality and durability standpoint.

It has certainly been a pleasure having this firm on the project team. We look forward to another opportunity
with LTI Contracting.

Respectfully,
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